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For immediate release: 
 
 

Kenmore City Council declares April 22, 2015, to 
be Buddy Hunt Day! 

 

Dateline: April 22, 2015...Kenmore, WA  

Contact Company: Phase 4 Design, Inc. 

Contact Name: Dave Grant  

Contact Phone: 425-402-7308 

Contact Website: www.phase4.org  

 

April 22, 2015 – Kenmore, WA – Dave Grant, President of Phase 4 Design, 

Inc. is pleased to announce that one of its employees has been honored by the City 

of Kenmore, WA. For public service to the citizens of Kenmore and the public at 

large, the Kenmore City Council has declared April 22, 2015 as “Buddy Hunt Day”. 

                    

  

  

   

On April 22, people around the country celebrate Earth Day. This year, we have an extra 

special reason to commemorate this particular Wednesday in Kenmore. On April 13, 

through an official proclamation, the Kenmore City Council reserved April 22, 2015 as 

“Buddy Hunt Day.” 

For those of you who do not already know this impressive young man, Lance “Buddy” 

Hunt has lived in Kenmore with his family for over 20 years and is passionately involved 

in the community. Buddy can be seen wearing different hats all around Kenmore. He is a 

graduate of Inglemoor High School, currently works as a certified Telex radio dispatch 

technician, raises money for the March of Dimes, has completed a community 
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emergency response certification class, volunteers with the city, and serves as vice 

president of the Eastside Seahawker Chapter. Not only is he engaged and excited to help 

his community, Buddy has also bravely overcome personal challenges and is proud to be 

clean and sober for four-and-a-half years. He has an 18 month old baby and is thrilled to 

be getting married this September.  

In celebration of “Buddy Hunt Day,” Buddy would like to invite you to celebrate with him 

by taking a little time out of your day to do a good deed to a random person in the 

community. 

The City of Kenmore is very proud of Buddy and all of his accomplishments and 

contributions. Most importantly, we are honored to call him a local and hope his 

involvement can act as inspiration for others. His compassion for others and desire to 

better the lives of those around him is most admirable and absolutely worth a special 

day of celebration. Thank you Buddy for all you have done for the community! 

 

  

 

  

  

 

 

 
Phase 4 Design, Inc. is located in the Pacific Northwest, near Seattle, Washington. We have been providing 
solutions to complex technical problems since 1989. Our nearly 40 years of combined experience in the areas 
of Two-way Radio / Public Safety / Paging, Telephony, LAN / WAN Network Design and Software System 
Design, makes Phase 4 Design, Inc. uniquely qualified to support Telex Radio Dispatch System Design, 
Implementation and Maintenance. Services are available Worldwide. 
 
For more information contact Dave Grant at dgrant@hostnw.net or call 425.402.7308. Visit our website at 
www.phase4.org. 
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